Mr.J. Harvey,

Dear Jerry,

Enclosed find herewith a list of all the members whose names were in Whelans book, and a list of members who joined at this office and some of whose names were not in the book.

I would be very gald if you could forward to me by return of post all the membership forms filled in, and the subscription money received from members by you, together with an account of any expenses which so far have been incurred by you. This would clear the books between us, and you would be able to start off afresh. It is urgent that we should receive the money, as you will doubtless realise, and when I have received all the membership forms from you, I will know exactly who have joined and who have not. In the case of any people who joined but did not pay we will send out reminders from this office for the subscription money. It is the custom for all the Branches to forward the membership forms themselves to us, so that no room for doubt can be left afterwards.

If it is possible for you to drop in to the office some time between this and the end of the week with the forms and money, It would be all the easier to transact our business.

Best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.